
 

 

 
                      Date: 13 Sep 2022 

 

Dear KJS caregivers, 

On October 9th at 8:30am, Jason Prohaska who works at ESF centre as the Educational Technology 
Specialist, will be facilitating the following 1 hour workshop for KJS caregivers: 

  

"Healthy Habits for the Tech-Connected Family: Getting the Most Out of Your Digital World" offers 
parents invaluable insights into fostering a balanced digital lifestyle. Attendees will learn strategies 
for establishing meaningful tech routines, harnessing device capabilities for self-management, and 
receiving recommendations for enriching apps and games. Join us to empower your family in 
navigating the digital era confidently and healthily. 

  

The workshop will be held in the school library (1st floor).  

  

Please use this form to register your attendance.The closing date for registration will be September 
29th.  

  

Warm Regards, 

Mrs. Doucette 

 

https://mandrillapp.com/track/click/31051876/docs.google.com?p=eyJzIjoicFpkelN0YTl1dVFuaDBiSDJmMURJRkpGaEgwIiwidiI6MSwicCI6IntcInVcIjozMTA1MTg3NixcInZcIjoxLFwidXJsXCI6XCJodHRwczpcXFwvXFxcL2RvY3MuZ29vZ2xlLmNvbVxcXC9mb3Jtc1xcXC9kXFxcL2VcXFwvMUZBSXBRTFNkSlVCMjk0WURnVW1HTjJvZGlCZ0FTUDJzQlMzME5MekFGWUJVNnpNM0VWVjRKVXdcXFwvdmlld2Zvcm0_dmM9MCZjPTAmdz0xJmZscj0wXCIsXCJpZFwiOlwiMmQ4Yzc0M2JhNGVjNDg5OWI4YWNhMmJiYWFjNzUwMWVcIixcInVybF9pZHNcIjpbXCIyYzNiMTU3YzZjNDkzNzdjMDVlYWFlNmMxOWU0MWI5MGQyYzY2ZTNiXCJdfSJ9

